
 

EVENT UPDATE 

 

Thank you for entering the event and I hope you really enjoy the experience. I set out below some 

updated information which will keep you informed of what is happening  

1 Entries as of today are 21 the closing date for entries is 18
th
 June 2018. 

2 Championship dinner will be held on 23
rd

 June in the Club.  

Dress Code:     Casual,  

Time:                 7.30 for 8.00, 

Bookings:         receiption@rsgyc.ie  or at Registration or on Friday 22
nd

 June  

Price                  € 38 per person 

Payment            To Laura at RStGYC or on the night 23
rd

 June 2018 

3 The Guest speaker on the evening is Tim Goodbody Sigma 33 Sailor. 

4 An information circular will be issued in about 10
th
 June explaining what to do as you 

approach the George, what happens when you arrive, contact details and other information. 

5 As there will be Boat inspections make sure that you have checked the inspection form. 

6 It is a requirement that you are a paid up member of the Sigma 33 Association, check you are 

paid up. 

Fair Winds and good sailing  

 

Paddy Maguire  

Sigma 33 Class Captain  
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